
 
 

 
 
 

Stoney Trail / Nose Hill Drive Interchange 
 

Spring 2010 

Project Update 
Start Date:  To be determined 
 

Contractor: Not yet tendered 

Proposed Completion: To be determined 
  

Percent Complete:  0% 

Completed Activities 

Aecom has been retained to plan, design and administrate interchange construction.  Site survey and traffic 
analysis have been completed. 

Project Status for Spring 2010 

Aecom is undertaking a functional planning study of the interchange and developing alternatives.  Coordination 
with City of Calgary personnel has been ongoing throughout the planning study.  

Next Steps 

Functional planning study recommendations will be circulated to stakeholders and presented to the general 
public.  An open house on the interchange is planned for Spring/Summer 2010.  Following input and review from 
stakeholders and the public, the final interchange configuration will be developed and detailed design will begin.  

Construction Information 

No construction information is available at this time. 

 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


